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Hi Chase, we ( the owner and myself) have reviewed the documents. We don't have anything to add other than we
will be happy to meet on site with the "local forest practices forester" to show them the two, maybe three trees that
would need to be removed to construct our detached garage. If making those arrangements now makes sense please
let me know and I will schedule the appointment.
Thank you
Erik Hohmann
Straight Arrow Northwest, Inc. 
425-736-6760

On Wed, Feb 22, 2023 at 10:33 AM Chace Pedersen <chace.pedersen@co.kittitas.wa.us>
wrote:

Good morning,

 

Please see the attached correspondence regarding your variance application (VA-23-00002).
A hard copy of the correspondence has also been placed in the mail.

 

Let me know if you have any questions.

 

Thanks,

Chace Pedersen

Planner I

Kittitas County Community Development Services

411 N. Ruby Street, Ste 2

Ellensburg, WA 98926

Office: (509) 962-7637
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-- 
Thank you,
 
Erik Hohmann
Straight Arrow Northwest, Inc.
(425)736-6760
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